
Coming Soon!

Starting in March 2020, the AGCO will no longer be 
accepting paper applications for horse racing-
related licences and registrations.

After setting up an account, 
licensees will be required to 
conduct all of their transactions 
with the AGCO online.

The online portal, iAGCO, 
will provide an easy, 
convenient way to apply 
for, change and renew 
your horse racing-related 
licences and registrations 
anytime from anywhere.

More information on how 
to set up an account and 
manage your licences and 
registrations will be provided 
closer to the implementation 
date. You can also learn more 
about iAGCO Online Services at 
www.agco.ca/iagco-information.

For more information, visit us online at www.agco.ca or call 416-326-8700 or toll free 1-800-522-2876

IMPORTANT: UPDATE YOUR MAILING ADDRESS. 

Please make sure the AGCO always has your current mailing address.  
Important information about setting up your iAGCO account will be sent to you by mail.
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